
 

 

 

11th December 2018 

Dear Parents and carers,  

As we near the end of a fantastic first term in year 2 we would like to remind you about all of the events 

and celebrations that are taking place next week. 

Year 2 Party – Monday 17th December 

The Year 2 Christmas Party is on the afternoon of Monday 17th December. The children are welcome to 

come into school in their party clothes ready for the afternoon celebrations. 

Outside of the classrooms are lists to sign up for contributions towards the party food. Please send this in 

with the children in the morning.  

We are aware that some children have specific dietary requirements. If relevant to your child please speak 

to a member of the Year 2 team about this as you may wish to send in an individual plate of food them 

to enjoy. Please note, that due to allergies, we ask that no nut products are sent in. Thank you! 

Games Afternoon – Thursday 20th December 

On Thursday afternoon, we would like to invite the children to bring in a game from home to share with 

their friends. Ideally, this should be one that can be played with others, nothing too valuable or precious 

and no electronic devices please. Games should be brought into school in the morning, in a named bag, 

and will go home that evening. 

DVD Morning - Friday 21st  December 

As an end of term treat, the children will have a DVD afternoon, where they will get the opportunity to 

watch a film of their choice. We will be providing the children with treats to enjoy while they watch the 

film. 

Christmas Church Service – Friday 21st December 

Please join us from 1.30pm at Trinity Church for our annual Christmas Church Service. 

 

Can we take this opportunity to say thank you for all your support during the first term in Year 2 and to 

wish you all a Merry Christmas!  

 

Mrs Mullick, Mrs Sinclair and the year 2 team 


